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06/08/2019  10:12:322019/3310/P OBJ A Bailiwick The glasshouse is a light, airy addition to Vine House. It is in excellent condition and due to its listed status 

was built like-for-like several years ago. The proposed demolition and rebuild of this into a brick structure is 

hugely different from the existing and would detract from the open green view to Hampstead Square and from 

houses in Hampstead Square back to Vine House.

It does not make sense having a single story brick protrusion from the side of the house such as that being 

proposed.  The extension on the north side as previously agreed in a previous planning application makes 

much more architectural sense.

I object to the glasshouse being demolished please rethink the proposal.
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